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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Newsletter No 4 – 29th September, 2017 

 

School Masses 

Please note there will be mass on Thursday 12
th

 October in the school hall at 9.05 am NOT Friday 13
th
 October 2017 

as stated in the newsletter last week. 

This is so we can celebrate St Wilfrid’s Feast Day. 

 

Sacramental Meeting for Parents 

The meeting to enrol children for the sacraments of Reconciliation, Holy Communion and Confirmation takes place on 

Tuesday 3
rd

 October, 2017 in the school hall at 4.30 pm. 
 

Cafod Harvest Fast Day - Non-Uniform – Friday 6
th

 October, 2017 

Wear something bright as this year the theme is ‘Brighten Up’ - £1 per family. 

 

Catholic Schools’ Pupil Profile 

Congratulations to Naomi, Y4B, who this week has demonstrated her ability to be ‘Eloquent and Truthful’. 

 

Attendance 

Our whole school attendance target this year is 96% and many of our classes are not only achieving this but exceeding 

it, with some classes having 100% attendance. 

Please do keep up the effort to attend school regularly and punctually. 

 
Period – 18

th
 – 22

nd
 September, 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Group % Attend 

Reception AP 97.6% 

Reception CT 95% 

Year 1P 95.8% 

Year 1R 99.3% 

Year 2M 96.7% 

Year 2R 98.6% 

Year 3G 100% 

Year 3M 98.9% 

Year 4B 93.3% 

Year 4LG 95.9% 

Year 5HH 98.5% 

Year 5F 100% 

Year 6T 91.3% 

mailto:enquiry@stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk
http://www.stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk/


     
                                                                                         

Behaviour Awards 

Light Blue Badges: Denusun Pirapaharan, Lucas Buckley, Andrius Fernandez 

 

STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

 

Nursery Ayden Astley, Deron Boakye 

Reception AP Perla Drezaliu, Jaiden Soboyede 

Reception CT Riley Green, Usman Babar 

Year 1P Olivia Lillie-Ratcliffe 

Year 1R Kellan Johnson-O’Leary, Iga Jarosz 

Year 2M Mikaeel Afridi 

Year 2R Javeria Zahid 

Year 3G Amari Dickenson-Jones, Harmony Norberto, Maisie Dainty 

Year 3M Esther Popoola 

Year 4B Bilha Meskel 

Year 4LG Brooke Barrowcliffe-Smith 

Year 5F Newaz Miah 

Year 5HH Ayeshsa Jabeen, Alyaan Hussain 

Year 6T Louie Dainty 

SPORTS  AWARD Ellie-Mae Reilly 

MUSIC AWARD Isabelle Murray 

WISE OWL AWARD Amari Dickenson-Jones 

Well done everyone!  

 

 

Open Day for Parents of Reception children for September 2018 

This will take place on Tuesday 10
th

 October with two opportunities to tour the school – 9.15 am and 2.30 pm. 

It is a chance to meet me, to hear about the school and also see the school ‘in action’. 

If you know of interested parents, please let them know. 

 

Teacher Day – Friday 20
th

 October, 2017 

School will be closed for all children on Friday 20
th
 October and will re-open for children after the half term break on 

Monday 30
th

 October at 8.55 am. 

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

R. Baker and staff 

 
 

 

 


